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Weekly Timetable

Welcome Back!
Welcome back after the Easter break. We hope you had a lovely time
with your family and friends.

We are all happy to be back and ready to get stuck into some new
learning. We are excited to start our new topic - Sensational Safari.
Please continue to make sure that your child brings in their reading
book everyday so I can read with them as often as possible. Details of
our new topics are on this page and a timetable is included.

As you are aware following the letter that was sent home before half
term our Year 2 children were chosen to trial key stage 1 national
curriculum English reading assessment materials for the National
Foundation for Educational Research (NFER). This will take place on
Monday 22nd April and Wednesday 24th April.
Please make sure all clothing and water bottles are clearly labelled with
your child’s name. Please can we also remind you that we are a healthy
school and items such as crisps and chocolate bars are not permitted
for afternoon snack. All children receive a piece of fresh fruit each
morning playtime.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or queries. You
can do this via email, through the school office or in person at the end
of the day.

Miss Finnigen and Mr Lomax
mfinnigen@trawdenlancs.sch.uk

Year 2 Topics
Autumn 1

(04.09.23 – 19.10.23)

Spring 1 

(08.01.24 – 09.02.24)

Summer 1

(15.04.24 – 24.05.24)

Our Wonderful World
Where in the World are 

we?
Sensational Safari

Autumn 2 

(30.10.23 – 21.12.23)

Spring 2 

(19.02.24 – 28.03.24)

Summer 2

(04.06.24 – 19.07.24)

Our Local Heroes The Greatest Explorers Majestic Monarchy

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Bring in your reading book and record in in class every day

Homework 
books checked

Spellings 
tested 

Homework 
given and 
emailed

library books 
changed

PE

Unfortunately, there will be no 

Forest school until further notice.



Our topic for this half term is 'Sensational Safari'. Throughout this half term, we will be focussing on:

English: We will be focussing on Comprehensions and then moving onto look at Non Chronological Reports. 

Maths: This half term we will be learning about Mass, Capacity and Volume, Fractions and Time.

Geography: We will be looking at a contrasting country and locality - Mugumareno Village, Zambia.

Science: We are learning about Animals including humans.

DT: In DT we will be looking at Packed Lunch Boxes and designing our very own!

Computing: We will be learning about Robot Algorithms. 

PE:  Games – Striking & Fielding - Please remember to bring in PE kits with clearly labelled clothing. 

RE: In RE we will be learnig all about Islam and what Muslims believe.

PSHE: we will be learning about Our World and Being Responsible.

Our Learning this half term



PE
All children MUST have their PE Kit in a draw string bag that is kept in school on their peg. It will be sent home to be washed 
and size checked each half term. 

P.E. Kit 

white round neck t-shirt

black shorts

black pumps (indoor)

plain black or white trainers (outdoor) - these may be brought in each week                                                                         

plain black tracksuit bottoms / leggings (outdoor)                                                                     

* plain black tracksuit top (outdoor)

drawstring pump bag 

* = optional 

● Note- watches and earrings must be removed for PE and long hair must be tied back 



School Uniform


